
From: JOHNSTON, Elizabeth B
To: Southampton to London Pipeline Project
Subject: Southampton to London Pipeline
Date: 30 September 2019 11:43:35

Dear Planning Inspector,
 
Leo Docherty MP has asked me to forward to you his representations following the e-mail below
from his constituent, Mr. Nick Jarman of 
 
Mr. Docherty would be very grateful please for your comments on the representations
contained in the e-mail.
 
With best wishes,
 
--
 
Elizabeth Johnston
Senior Parliamentary Assistant
Leo Docherty MP
Member of Parliament for Aldershot
Tel: 020 7219 6298 (direct)
Email: elizabethb.johnston@parliament.uk
Website: www.leodocherty.org.uk
 
 
 
From: no-reply@conservativewebsites.org.uk <no-reply@conservativewebsites.org.uk> 
Sent: 30 September 2019 09:05
To: DOCHERTY, Leo <leo.docherty.mp@parliament.uk>
Subject: Bluetree contact form
 

This is an email sent via the Contact form on your Bluetree website. It is not spam. 
Please do not reply, but instead copy the email address and compose a new message.

Name: Nick Jarman
Email: 

Address: 
Postcode: 
Telephone:

Message: Dear Leo, I am a resident in your constituency in Farnborough. I am writing to
you to ask you for your help to reduce the impact of Esso's plans for the Southampton to
London Pipeline in your constituency. I hope you are already aware of the project and its
associated Development Consent Order. Esso have not done a good job of publicising their
plans to those affected by them so there is a chance that you might not have heard about it.
The pipeline will pass through a number of sensitive sites in Rushmoor. These include
Southwood Country Park SANG, the Prospect Road allotments, Queen Elizabeth Park and
Blackwater Valley Frimley Bridge SINC. Esso's plans for all these areas are extremely
disruptive and destructive. I am particularly concerned about the section which runs
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through Queen Elizabeth Park. I have described the impact of Esso's plans and why those
plans are unreasonable on this website: https://www.queenelizabethpark.net Residents in
other areas along the route of the pipeline are also concerned about it. Michael Gove and
Kwasi Kwarteng have both made representations to the Planning Inspectorate to raise the
concerns of their constituents. I would be grateful if you could do the same, please.
Although the deadline for registering an interest has passed, the Planning Inspectorate are
still accepting representations at their discretion. I am sure that yours will carry sufficient
weight to be accepted. The Planning Inspectorate’s email address for the project is
SouthamptontoLondonPipeline@planninginspectorate.gov.uk and their page for Esso's
DCO here: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/south-
east/southampton-to-london-pipeline-project/ The DCO Examination Authority's
preliminary meeting is on Wednesday 9th October so may I ask you to give this your
urgent attention - it really is important that your voice is added to the debate. Yours
Sincerely Nick Jarman I have also sent a copy of this message directly to your email
address at leo.docherty.mp@parliament.uk.

UK Parliament Disclaimer: this e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have
received it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any
unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for
viruses, but no liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this
e-mail. This e-mail address is not secure, is not encrypted and should not be used for
sensitive data.
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